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12 January 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: The Young Artists’ Summer Show at the Royal Academy of Art 2022 

The Visual Art department is delighted to announce that we have registered our school to 

participate in the annual Young Artists’ Summer Show at the Royal Academy of Art in 

London. Students from Key Stage 1 to Key Stage 5 may enter. 

This extremely prestigious event is designed to complement the annual Summer Show of 

established professional and emerging artists. If you would like your daughter/son to submit 

work for this event, then please follow the link below: 

https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/ 

We would ask that you register as a parent first (to set up your account) and then refer to the 

Terms and Conditions of Entry and other PDF documents. 

Students may submit any work they choose to do, as there is no given theme and they can 

use any appropriate medium (please see Terms and Conditions). Students can submit one 

piece of artwork. For the artwork submission you will need a photograph (jpeg image/s) of the 

artwork, along with details including a title, medium and a short description. You can save 

your progress and submit later if you need more time. The deadline for entry is 30th March 

2022. 

Student work will be selected by a panel of judges in May 2022 to be included in an online 

exhibition which will run from 19th July 2022.  

Please see the link below to view the exhibition from last year at the Royal Academy: https://

youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/exhibitions/2021/galleries 

We hope that students will take this opportunity to produce some amazing artwork which 

could be seen by an international audience, in one of the art world’s most renowned 

establishments. We would ask parents to please encourage their children to take part and to 

register using the first link on this letter. 

The Visual Art department would once again like to thank parents for their continued 

support. If you have any further queries, then please contact me on 

swalker@ccs.northants.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

Stephen Walker 

Faculty Leader for Visual Art 
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